
Billing WI ForwardHealth for WPQC CMR/A Services

START HERE
Medicaid member is currently 

receiving CMR/A services covered 

by an insurance provider(s) and/or 

Medicare

Member has other insurance?

WPQC CMR/A services may not 

be billable. WI Medicaid cannot 

be billed if duplicate services are 

provided.

Member’s other insurance 

covers CMR/A services?

Proceed with providing WPQC CMR/A service, and bill WI 

ForwardHealth the pharmacy’s usual and customary (U&C) charge.

Provide CMR/A and bill 

the member’s other 

insurance the 

pharmacy’s usual and 

customary (U&C) 

charge. ForwardHealth

does not pay the 

remainder of the 

pharmacy’s U & C not 

covered by the primary 

payer.
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Dual Eligible Members:

If it is not possible (e.g. eligibility criteria, no 

conduit to submit the claim) for the pharmacy to 

submit a CMR/A claim to a member’s primary 

health plan (e.g. Part D PDP) and the member is 

expected to benefit from the service, the pharmacy 

may submit the claim to WI ForwardHealth. Make 

sure to document accordingly.

Follow Ups:

If a patient receives initial CMR/A 

service from non-Medicaid payer 

that does not cover follow up 

services, and the patient meets 

ForwardHealth criteria for CMR/A, 

follow up CMR/A services can be 

billed to ForwardHealth following 

DAPO approval. 


